
 

ALASKA RAILROAD CORPORATION 
327 W. Ship Creek Ave. 

Anchorage, AK 99501 
ThompsonC@akrr.com 

Phone 907-265-2068 
Cell 907-854-3141 

 
June 27, 2025 
 
Addendum Number 1 
 
Invitation to Bid 25-48-213532 
25-48 ARRC Parks Highway MP 168 HURRICANE Crossing Upgrade 
 
Closing date, offers will be received until 3:00 pm local time on July 16, 2025  
 
This addendum is being issued to provide information as follows: 
 
 
1. On the shoo-fly is D-1 or recycled asphalt required on the dry surface? 
All material used to build the shoo-fly must be removed when the job is complete and all 
ditch-lines and track ballast restored to pre-construction conditions.  The material used 
is not specified.  ARRC will  provide geotextile material to protect the ballast where the 
detour approaches the tracks. 
 
2. On the MMA is it surface applied or inlaid? 
Inlaid 
 
3. Is the shoo-fly going to be on the North or South side of the Parks Highway? 
South side of the highway.  See attached photos for reference. 
 
Image IMG_0847 thru. IMG_0852 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

C. Lee Thompson 
Contract Administrator 
Alaska Railroad Corporation 


